
FUNDING
OPPORTUNITY

AWARD INFORMATION
• Funding Source: CDC
• Funding for approximately

30 positions across Montana
• Length of Funding Opportunity:

July 2023 - June 2027
• Cost Sharing Required? NO

OVERVIEW
The Public Health and Safety Division (PHSD) 
has been awarded the CDC's Strengthening 
Public Health Infrastructure Grant! The PHSD has 
released a COMPETITIVE funding opportunity for 
local and tribal health departments to increase 
their public health workforce, in order to help meet 
requirements of MCA Title 50 and Foundational 
Capabilities (https://phnci.org/transformation/
fphs). This funding opportunity may be used to 
continue the PHSD-funded supplemental 
positions past June 2023.

APPLICATION 
Required Information: Type of position, position 
justification including anticipated outcomes from 
the supplemental position, payroll and other cost 
estimates, organizational chart showing the new 
or continued position, and approval from the local 
or tribal governing body.

Access: You can find the application link and 
additional information on Connected Community. 
Request to join our new community, 
PHSIO: Strengthening Public Health Systems.         

STRENGTHENING PUBLIC HEALTH WORKFORCE

LEARN MORE HERE: 
https://www.cdc.gov/infrastructure/
program-overview.html

TIME FRAME
January 23: Applications Open 
March 1: Applications Due
March 31: Notice of Award
April 12: Revised Budget Due 
May 5: Task Orders Distributed 
July 1: Funding Begins
June 30, 2027: Funding Ends

CONTACT

Allison Scheeler
PHSIO- Workforce Support Coordinator 
HHSPHSDBuildingHealthySystems@mt.gov
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